
May 6, 2015 

 

I am interested in being appointed to the Housing and Community Development Commission (HCDC) as 
a citizen member.  I have served on the HCDC for about 6 years during my time as the Village President 
of Volo where I served for 20 years.  During that time, Volo grew from 180 to 3,000 people.  I did not run 
for re-election as Village President, but have thoroughly enjoyed my position on the HCDC and would 
like to continue on the commission in order to help effectively allocate CGBG, HOME and ESG funding in 
Lake County. 

 

Sincerely, 

Burnell Russell 


